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ASEAN LADIES CIRCLE KICKS OFF 2022 WITH COLORS OF BATIK 

Spouses of the ASEAN Heads of Mission and Lady Family Members and Staff join 

“Colors of Batik”, the first official activity of the ASEAN Ladies’ Circle in New Delhi 

for 2022. The Embassy of the Philippines was represented by Ambassador’s 

Daughter, Ms. Aym Bagatsing (seated second from left, front row).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lady Personnel from the Philippine Embassy show their Batik art work. 



 

 

 

 

  

04 March 2022 – The Philippine Embassy in New Delhi, led by the Daughter of 

Ambassador Ramon S. Bagatsing, Jr, Ms. Aym Bagatsing, participated in  “Colors 

of Batik,” an art activity and batik-style painting contest initiated by the ASEAN 

Ladies Circle in New Delhi. 

The event was a gathering to celebrate women creativity since the month of March 

is known as International Women’s Month. The Spouses of the ASEAN Heads of 

Mission, together with their lady family members and staff also engaged in the 

activity. Much interest and delight were shown by the ladies since this was their first 

activity for the year. 

Participants were given Batik embossed kits where they painted colors of their 

choice. Special prizes were given to Top 3 winners. Thereafter, they enjoyed the 

sumptuous lunch prepared by the Malaysia High Commission, host of the event.   

 


